
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22 30 
  

Jobs 2022 
 
 

Query and response:  
  
We also request the (f) number of wholetime firefighters employed by your fire and 
rescue service as of 31 March 2021 and 31 March 2022 (headcount) that also work 
a retained contract, and therefore could be described as “wholetime-retained”. To 
clarify, we only request the number of wholetime firefighters with an additional 
retained contract – we are not asking whether it is with your own or another fire and 
rescue service. 
  
We would appreciate a table for the respective years detailing the data in the 
following format: 
  
1) How many people were employed by the fire and rescue service (headcount) in 
the following roles on 31 March 2021:  

Headcount 

Wholetime 
 

Retained 
 

Control 
 

Support 
 

Total 
 

Wholetime-
retained 

 

  
2) How many people were employed by the fire and rescue service (headcount) in 
the following roles on 31 March 2022:  

Headcount 

Wholetime 
 

Retained 
 

Control 
 

Support 
 

Total 
 

Wholetime-
retained 

 

  
Per your request to receive this information in electronic form as tables in 
Word or Excel format, please see the attached FOI 22 30 - Employee headcount 
- Our Reply. 
  
We have used our automated reports from 1st April each Year to work these 
figures out as we are unable to run a report for a specific point in time. 

 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 09, May 2022   


